3 March 2004

In addition to fulfilling the requirements outlined in the IEEE-SA Board of Governors member-at-large Position Description, the following “conventions” apply to all potential candidates.

Individuals filling the position of IEEE-SA Board of Governors member-at-large may run for re-election after completing one two-year term.

A general solicitation is made by IEEE staff beginning in March, and continues bi-monthly through June to recruit nominees.  This solicitation goes to Society Presidents, Standards Liaisons, Working Group Chairs, Standards Coordinating Committee chairs, and also appears in publications such as the SA News.  Individuals from all societies are encouraged to apply.

Potential candidates for the IEEE-SA BOG may be recommended by Standards staff after meeting and speaking with them at a standards meeting.
Any potential IEEE-SA BOG candidate must submit a brief, one page bio to IEEE staff for review by the IEEE-SA BOG N&A Committee.  The information provided should include your name, company, address, phone, email, society affiliation, IEEE member number and IEEE-SA member number.  Please send this information to r.gertz@ieee.org.

When appropriate, meetings of the IEEE-SA Board of Governors may take place outside the continental United States.

All IEEE-SA BOG members must be prepared to pay all costs of travel and living expenses associated with participation in activities of the SA BOG.

Any potential IEEE-SA BOG member is requested to attend at least one meeting of the Board prior to service.

Any potential IEEE-SA BOG member should agree to bring a laptop computer for use while attending an IEEE-SA BOG meeting.

IEEE-SA BOG members may be asked to act as a mentor for a specific assignment.

IEEE-SA BOG members may be asked to participate in teleconferences and to vote on issues throughout the year.

Members of the IEEE-SA BOG may receive committee assignments and special assignments from the IEEE-SA President.

